
THE BUCKINGHAM SCHOOL 
An Ofsted Graded Good School   

 
London Road 
Buckingham 

MK18 1AT 
Tel: 01280 812206 

 
Email: office@buckinghamschool.org 

 Website: www.buckinghamschool.org  

               Facebook: thebuckinghamschool 

Headteacher: Mr A McGinnes 

 

The Buckingham School is committed to ensure that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain 
equipment, regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise 
be unable to attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to finance@buckinghamschool.org, if you wish to 
seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 

25th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Locker Key Return 
 
As the end of the summer examination period is nearly upon us, please can I ask that if you hired a locker 
for your child to use during this academic year, that their locker is emptied and the key(s) returned to the 
Reprographics Office by Friday 23rd June 2023. 
 
If your child has lost their locker key, please could you kindly inform me, via email, so that I can update 
our records. 
 
Many thanks for your co-operation. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs C Bradbury 
Reprographics Assistant 
repro@buckinghamschool.org 
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